
Supreme Court of the United Strtes 

Washington 25, B. T. 

CHAMBERS OF December 5, 1963 
THE CHIEF JUSTICE 

Honorable Nicholas deB. Katzenbach, 

Deputy Attorney General, 

Justice Department, 
Washington 25, D.C. 

My dear General: 

In accordance with our telephone conversation, lam 

enclosing herewith copy of the letter I received from the Attorney 

General of Texas. - 

Sincerely, 
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DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE | r 

1 MAY 1965 
RECORDS BRANGH 
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